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You’re not alone in the dark
Nearly everything we do depends on electricity and we understand how frustrating it is 

when you are left in the dark. When your power goes out, we are out there in all kinds of 
weather working to restore your electricity as quickly and effi  ciently as possible. 

Th e next time you lose power, please remember to be patient because your cooperative’s 
linemen are on their way risking their lives to make yours more comfortable. 

Th at’s what we’re here for, and you are our most important priority!

Th is message is brought to you by the 
Touchstone Energy Cooperatives of Illinois.


